RES.0010.0001.0009

Benjamin Essing <Benjamin.Essing@mornpen.vic.gov.au> Tue, Dec 20, 2022, 1:17 PM
to Claudio, David, Alex, Christopher, Emergency, me

Hi Paul,

Yes | believe that to be the case that the proposed contractors methodology for the works has just as of Friday been justified/supported by an
independent Geotechnical Engineer, however the Shire's review remains pending in the context of stage 1 works to Penny Lane in the first instance and
further feedback to the other two stages proposed, you may contact Chris Lyne — Contract Superintendent from Infrastructure Project Delivery Dept on
ph. 1300 850 600 for a further updale on the review. Claudio and | have been attending to an array of emails/call backs with the other property
owners/reviewing documentation in high volume since last week Thursday and still going through them at this stage and this will continue until closure
for xmas break.

Regards
BENJAMIN ESSING (he/him) | Senior Building Surveyor (Building Surveyor Unlimited)
AN Email: benjamin essing@mompen.vic.gov.au
s Phone: 03 5950 1459
N EENINSULA  Private Bag 1000, Rosebud VIC 3939 | 2 Queen Street, Momington VIC 3931

o Folowus on socialmedial @O @O

Momington Peninsula Shire acknowledges and pays respect to the Bunurong people,
the Traditional Custlodians of these lands and walers.
We are committed 1o carbon neutrality.



